
It’s Pastor Appreciation Week.  Please give a warm thank you to 

Pastor Bud Goude.  GPBC is blessed to have him serving here.   

 

 

W.M.U. INVITES all ladies to our annual Salad Supper on  

October 17th at 6:00pm in the fellowship hall.  Our guest speak-

er is Teresa Svoboda.  Please bring a salad to share and sign up 

in the narthex.  Hope to see all of you there! 

 

W.M.U. LEADERS:  Don’t forget to join us tomorrow, October 9th 

at 10:00am for our quarterly council meeting.  You are needed 

to plan missions for the upcoming year.  See you then! 

 

DISASTER RESPONSE HYGIENE KITS  We are still collecting hy-

giene kits and/or items to include in hygiene kits.  Flyers with 

specific items needed to pack a 1 gallon ziplock baggie are on 

the counter in the Narthex.  Just drop your packed gallon bags or 

items to be packed in the box under the counter.  Envelopes for 

monetary donations to the Disaster Response Fund are on the 

counter as well.  Just place your donation in the offering plate if 

you choose to participate in that manner.  Thank you for your 

willingness to help the victims of the recent disasters.   

2018 BUDGET REQUESTS are due to the  

Stewardship Committee on or before October 15th.   

 

Mission leaders, committee chairs & organizational 

heads are requested to call meetings to prepare  

itemized budgets for expenditures anticipated in  

calendar year 2018.  Please address budget requests 

to the attention of the Stewardship Committee and 

place on the Secretary’s desk.   

2018 BUDGET REQUESTS are due to the  

Stewardship Committee on or before October 15th.   

 

Mission leaders, committee chairs & organizational 

heads are requested to call meetings to prepare  

itemized budgets for expenditures anticipated in  

calendar year 2018.  Please address budget requests 

to the attention of the Stewardship Committee and 

place on the Secretary’s desk.   

It’s Pastor Appreciation Week.  Please give a warm thank you to 

Pastor Bud Goude.  GPBC is blessed to have him serving here.   

 

 

W.M.U. INVITES all ladies to our annual Salad Supper on  

October 17th at 6:00pm in the fellowship hall.  Our guest speak-

er is Teresa Svoboda.  Please bring a salad to share and sign up 

in the narthex.  Hope to see all of you there! 

 

W.M.U. LEADERS:  Don’t forget to join us tomorrow, October 9th 

at 10:00am for our quarterly council meeting.  You are needed 

to plan missions for the upcoming year.  See you then! 

 

DISASTER RESPONSE HYGIENE KITS  We are still collecting hy-

giene kits and/or items to include in hygiene kits.  Flyers with 

specific items needed to pack a 1 gallon ziplock baggie are on 

the counter in the Narthex.  Just drop your packed gallon bags or 

items to be packed in the box under the counter.  Envelopes for 

monetary donations to the Disaster Response Fund are on the 

counter as well.  Just place your donation in the offering plate if 

you choose to participate in that manner.  Thank you for your 

willingness to help the victims of the recent disasters.   



CHURCH DIRECTORY PICTURES  There is still time to have your 

or your family’s picture included in our directory!  We will be tak-

ing pictures for the next two (2) Sundays.  Just see Ann Hogge or 

Melissa Ashe in the Agape Sunday School classroom to have the 

picture taken.  Or, you can submit a photo that you want to use 

instead.  Just give it to Ann or Melissa.  Or you can email to Ann 

Hogge at:  ahogge4725@gmail.com and, after approval for con-

tent, it will be included in the directory.  Be sure to fill out an up-

dated information sheet that can be found in the Narthex on the 

media center and place it in the basket marked for the forms.   

 

THANK YOU for all of the cards, calls, and visits over the past 

few weeks.  Our church family means a lot to us and, along with 

our Lord, was “an ever-present help in trouble”.  —Keith and 

Debbie Martin 

 

HELP NEEDED:  During renovation of the Narthex, the glass 

front cabinet was emptied of its contents.  There were two silver 

candelabras and a large silver urn in that cabinet.  These items 

were donated many years ago in memory of Bernard L. Walton, 

Sr.  If anyone knows where these items might be stored, please 

let Gloria Breeden know.  They were engraved with her dad’s 

name on them so they should be easily identified.   
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